
Summer /Autumn 2018  

Well we have had an extremely busy time over the last few months setting up the office at the 
community centre and registering the service with CQC. 

 Kelly and Sam both passed their fit person interview and the service was registered on October 17th 
2018. Once we became registered as a Domiciliary service the work started on marketing the service 
we have been beavering away in the office completing all sorts of documents for local authorities 
and attending meetings.  

We welcomed our first service user in October. She has been busy attending lots of lovely activities; 
she has been pumpkin picking for possibly the biggest one in the field and carved an amazing face in 
it to put on her doorstep at Halloween. Just before Halloween she celebrated her birthday by 
inviting al her friends out for a meal.  

 

Caroline has been busy working with Alana and Kara arranging a trip to London in December where 
she is going to be doing lots of amazing things and I’m sure she will take lots of pictures and have a 
fantastic time.  

October was a busy month all round we welcomed Kara to the team and Kerry only went and got 
married ! 

 

Didn’t she look gorgeous  

We are now looking forward to the festive season and welcoming in 2019 and all the exciting plans 
we have for Kelsam !   


